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 I am emailing to request information under the Freedom of Information (FOI) Act relating to 

the establishment of a regional replacement for the Gender Identity Development Service 
(GIDS) in partnership with Royal Manchester Children’s Hospital.  

  
Q1 What is the total number of staff estimated to be required to run the service at launch?  
  
A1 46 
  
Q2 How many staff posts have been filled, as of most recent data?  
  
A2 0 
  
Q3 How many vacancies remain open, as of most recent data?  
  
A3 3 
  
Q4 Are you actively recruiting for these remaining vacancies?  
  
A4 We will be recruiting to all posts in the coming weeks.  
  
Q5 Have any staff been transferred from the former GIDS service? If so, how many?  
  
A5 No staff have been transferred from the GIDS service 
  
 


